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Client Covid-19 Requirements 

 

Dear Passenger 

Following your booking with the Pitstone Community Car Scheme, please read and follow the 

important guidelines we have in place to help reduce the risk to you and to our volunteer 

drivers, during the Covid-19 pandemic.  If you have any questions at all, please let me know. 

• We will not be able to transport clients who have had a new, continuous cough, 
fever, or a loss of the senses of taste or smell at any time in the preceding 7 
days. This restriction also applies to you if any other member of your household 
has had these symptoms within the preceding 14 days. 

• Wash your hands before leaving home 

• Wear a face covering before leaving your home and throughout the trip, including any 
time in hospital. If you do not have what you need, the Coordinator will drop one round 
before the trip. 

• If at all possible, sit in the back seat on the left-hand side of the car, behind the 
passenger seat. 

• Consider clothing suitable for a journey in a car which will be ventilated more than usual, 
including open windows. 

• Although it will likely not be possible to maintain social distancing in the car, do maintain 
the 2 metre distance elsewhere, whenever possible, and continue to observe the 
recommended hygiene practices of regular hand washing, use of hand sanitiser and not 
touching your face. 

• If you develop Covid-19 symptoms after you trip, you must inform the coordinator, take 
a Covid-19 test, and immediately advise the coordinator of the result. 
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